
Bas van Rossum <basvrossum@gmail.com>

Thank you for your e-mail. (KMM19181008I15977L0KM)
1 bericht

KLM Web Response <KLM.Web-response@klm.nl> 4 maart 2011 17:28
Aan: basvrossum@gmail.com

Dear Sir/Madam,
Thank you for your e-mail.
We will do our utmost to respond to your query as soon as possible. For urgent matters or support that requires an immediate
response, please contact us by telephone.
Our contact details can be found at www.klm.com by clicking on “Customer Support” and then selecting “Contact Us”.
You are also welcome to visit our website www.klm.com for general information.
Kind regards,
KLM Royal Dutch Airlines

********************************************************
For information, services and offers, please visit our web site: http://www.klm.com. This e-mail and any attachment may contain
confidential and privileged material intended for the addressee only. If you are not the addressee, you are notified that no part of the e-
mail or any attachment may be disclosed, copied or distributed, and that any other action related to this e-mail or attachment is strictly
prohibited, and may be unlawful. If you have received this e-mail by error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, and
delete this message.

Koninklijke Luchtvaart Maatschappij NV (KLM), its subsidiaries and/or its employees shall not be liable for the incorrect or incomplete
transmission of this e-mail or any attachments, nor responsible for any delay in receipt.
Koninklijke Luchtvaart Maatschappij N.V. (also known as KLM Royal Dutch Airlines) is registered in Amstelveen, The Netherlands, with
registered number 33014286 
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